Fourth Grade News

Instruction

This month we will begin our unit on
fractions. Chapter & will focus on
equivalent fractions and comparing and
ordering fractions. Chapter 7 focuses on
adding and subtracting fractions with
common denominators. Students will be
encouraged to use hands-on materials
such as fraction tiles or strips to help
visualize the fractional amounts. Remote
students will have access to various
virtual fraction tools.

Our reading unit this month will continue
to focus on drawing evidence from
historical and informational texts to
support ideas and conduct research.

Our writing unit focuses on informational
writing about historical topics from the
American Revolution.

Our Social studies unit will continue to
focus on researching and learning about
the American fRevolution.

This month we will be finishing up our
Vision and Light unit. We will be leaving
the Tokay geckos in the Philippines and
begin The Earth's Features Unit which will
focus on geology. We will learn about how
Earth can change over long periods of
time.

Coming Up

Parent-Teacher
conferences will be

held on Wednesday
March 3rd in the

evening from 4:30-7:00
pm and Thursday

March 4th in the

afternoon from
1:00-3:00 pm.
Appointments will be
made on Calendly.










